

18th September 2018

Dear Parents and Carers of children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2

SCHOOL MEALS "TRY IT AND SEE FOR FREE" TASTER DAY

You may not be aware that all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to a free school meal.

In an effort to increase the number of children taking up this entitlement, we are having a "Taster Day" day on Thursday 4th October. Your child will be able to choose from a hot meal, vegetarian option, jacket potato or grab bag.

If your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 and usually has a packed lunch we will offer them a free meal <u>with</u> the option of eating their packed lunch instead if they don't like it.

If your child would prefer a vegetarian option or has any dietary requirements, please let us know, so we can prepare them a suitable meal.

If you do **<u>not</u>** want your child to receive a free meal then please contact the school office or email <u>admin@parkgroveprimary.co.uk</u>.

Best wishes

Helen Steel Acting headteacher h.steel@parkgroveprimary.co.uk

